BIRCHWOOD COMMUNITY COUNCIL
7 TO 9 P.M., Wednesday, March 10, 2004
**THE MEETING WILL BE HELD IN THE CHUGIAK HIGH SCHOOL LIBRARY**
Meeting Agenda

1) Call to Order
2) Approval of February Minutes
3) Guest Speakers:
Larry Smith ~ Candidate for the Municipal Assembly
Gary Davis ~ Chief, Chugiak Volunteer Fire Department, will explain the ballot
issue on fire service in Powder Ridge Subdivision.
Sgt. Webster~ Anchorage Police Department, will update the information on the
burglaries that have been ongoing since last October.
Ron Perkins/Tim Burgess ~ Injury Prevention Center, will speak on Safe Streets
Safe Schools
4) Reports:
Road Board
Parks and Recreation
Federation of Community Councils
5) Correspondence Received and Noted
6) Old Business
7) New Business ~ Council thoughts on homeless situation in Anchorage and in our area..

**Notes** Our agenda is subject to modification to allow input/action on issues that did not make this
notice. Any problem or concern you may have about your area, please contact us.
Anyone who would like an email copy of our updated bylaws, please contact Bobbi at 688-4321 to arrange
that.
To reduce costs, we are still shuffling our mailing list so please contact us in regard to preference of postal mail
versus email. Anyone currently receiving the monthly agenda/newsletter who would rather not receive it is
encouraged to contact us so we may remove you from our list.

Kevin Finnigan ~ V. Chair ~ 688-3758
Nanette Belk ~ Sec. ~ 694-9629
Birchwood Community Council

19213 Spruce Crest

Chugiak, Alaska 99567

Brief Report of January 14™ Meeting

Bobbi Wells called the meeting to order at 7:08 p.m.. Minutes were approved and correspondence was
introduced and discussed.

A motion was made and approved to change the bylaws to reflect the new council boundaries set by the

Assembly.

Debbie Ossiander, candidate for the Assembly seat being vacated by Dan Kendall, spoke and answered
questions from those attending.

Federation Representative, Nanette Belk, reported that the Federation funds have been cut and postal
mailing lists for future newsletters need to be streamlined. Emailing is preferable.

Informal discussion covered the breaking and entering of many homes in the area, the bond issues on the
upcoming ballot, and the revision of Title 21 that could limit the number of dogs and horses allowed on

property.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:30 p.m.



